


*Email is used only for parish communications such as newsletters, events, schedules. 

**Children 18 and older must complete their own registration form 

Return completed form to the parish office or put in Sunday collection basket. 
You will be mailed parish envelopes unless you request otherwise. 
You will receive an annual statement of your giving each January, for tax purposes. 
Be sure to call the parish office, if we can be of further assistance. 

Please do not add me to weekly e-mail list     

I wish to give electronically, please do not send envelopes 

Would you prefer to give electronically and not receive envelopes? 
Sign up using this QR code 


